
Dear Law Student: 

  

Stay Safe. Save Time. Order Your Books Ahead Online. 

  

The Western New England University Bookstore looks forward to welcoming you to campus this fall and 
wants to make the purchasing of textbooks as simple and as safe as possible for you. 

 For your safety, we will be limiting the number of customers allowed in the store at one time. Every 
time a student or other shopper enters the bookstore, they will be required to be wear a face mask and 
practice social distancing. 

 In light of these policy changes, we strongly recommend that you order your books early, ship them to 
your home, and carry them to campus with you at the start the semester. 

 Here are your options: 

Recommended: 

• Place your order online via the campus store website www.wneshop.com.  

• Select “shipping” for the method of delivery.  

Alternatives: 

• In-store pick up will remain an available option, however, you will likely experience extended 
wait times and limited bookstore hours.  

• The Bear’s Den in the Campus Center will be open for the month of August for online pre-orders 
to be picked up.  

• In some cases, we may be able to provide you with curbside pick-up. This option will display on 
the site with further instructions for the process.    

  

Thank you in advance for your efforts to help us service you in the most efficient and safe manner 
possible. If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact the bookstore directly at 413-
782-4992 or email mcrowther@follett.com . 

  

Wishing you a safe and successful semester! 

  

Your Blue & Gold Campus Store Team  

Western New England University 
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